
Gaming  association,  FBI  ask
the public to report illegal
gambling
By J.D. Morris, Las Vegas Sun

The American Gaming Association is asking the public for help
with one of its top priorities at the moment: fighting against
illegal gambling.

The Washington, D.C.-based casino industry lobbying group said
Tuesday  that  it’s  cooperating  with  the  FBI  in  asking  the
public to use the Internet Crime Complaint Center to report
illegal  gambling  activities.  The  complaint  center,  also
referred  to  as  the  IC3,  allows  individuals  to  submit
information  to  the  FBI  about  suspected  criminal  activity
fueled by the Internet.

Those who fill out forms do not need to be victims of such
crimes — the IC3 says it accepts reports from third parties,
too.
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